

2020-2021学年广东省湛江二十二中八年级(上)期中 试卷

and (6)

	分为122分。 法填空				
[•	Mrs. Black is in th	ne supermarket. She	is (1)	some gifts for the B	rowns. The
		. 		— their housewarming in	
she ((2) it.				
`	`	ets some candles. She	e hopes the Brow	ns' new house will	
(3)	be fille	d with light. Differer	nt shapes of cand	les are (4)	here. She
			» — »	ck takes broom (扫帚)	
(5)	the gif	t, the Browns will alv	ways have health	y and happy life, (6)	i1
`_		rt and bad luck away.			
		life to be as sweet as	eTs.		
	Finally, Mrs. Blac			ead after she gets hom	ie. The
	\$200 DE 100 DE 1	reat, because it has go		, too. The people l	
new		vill never go hungry.			
		es that the Browns w			
(1)	A. choosing	B. opening	C. hanging	D. catching	
(2)	A. refused	B. threw	C. accepted	D. deleted	
(3)	A. always	B. probably	C. already	D. mainly	
(4)	A. traditional	B. available	C. simple	D. free	
(5)	A. After	B. Under	C. About	D. With	
(6)	A. though	B. but	C. because	D. if	
(7)	A. yogurt	B. butter	C. salt	D. honey	
(8)	A. make	B. buy	C. eat	D. cut	
(9)	A. look	B. meaning	C. time	D. space	
(10)	A. park	B. supermarket	C. hotel	D. house	
二、完	形填空				
2.	Are you looking f	or quick, simple and	delicious dinner	?Spaghetti (意大利面) and rice are
alwa	ys (1)	, and many people li	ike to eat them. N	Now let's learn (2)	to
make	e them.				
	How to make spag	ghetti?First, cook the	spaghetti in hot	water for 20 minutes.	After that,
V011 (can start to make t	he sauce (调味汁). (3	3) a	n onion. Pour little oi	l (油) into

them together. Now, you can start to eat.

pepper, beef and other things. Next, add gravy and some (4) , and cook them for

few minutes. Then put the spaghetti (5) a plate. Finally, pour the sauce over the top



	How to cook (7)	with a ri	ce pot?Put water a	nd rice in the pot and close the	
cove	er. Turn on the rice po	ot and it will start t	o cook the rice. It ((8) takes about 30	
min	ites, so you can cook	vegetables and me	eat during this time	e. You will (9)	
special sound when the rice is ready. (10) you should wait about five minutes					
-	before you open the cover. It will make the rice more delicious.				
(1)	A. traditional	B. popular	C. fresh	D. creative	
(2)	A. how	B. what	C. when	D. where	
(3)	A. Take up	B. Make up	C. Cut up	D. Put up	
(4)	A. carrot	B. tomato	C. potatoes	D. onion	
(5)	A. to	B. on	C. at	D. with	
(6)	A. move	B. plan	C. grow	D. mix	
(7)	A. rice	B. noodles	C. pancakes	D. porridge	
(8)	A. hardly	B. even	C. usually	D. never	
(9)	A. hear	B. give	C. choose	D. enjoy	
(10)	A. Or	B. But	C. So	D. If	
、阅	读理解。				
3090 COS	I'm Jenny. I'm a mo	vie lover and I wan	t my kids to like n	novies, too. The first time I took	
mv (vie was Bambi, I chose it because	
3 -	ught a cartoon movi	5.F.09		THE THUS DULLINGS, I CHICAGO IT COUNTY	
				However, when man killed	
Bam		O U		home. So we left in the middle	
of the movie. Later I chose movies more carefully and my daughter watched many great ones. Luckily, she likes movies as much as I do now.					
My worry is:Are cartoons really safe (安全的) for kids?					
				old son, Nick. I got dumbfounde	
whe				f us. The cartoon was like an	
actio	on movie for adults (成人)!			
The next time you take a kid to the movie theater, be careful. Maybe a cartoon isn't the					
best.	You should take the	time to watch it fi	rst (It's a habit with	n me.). Or the kid may get	
mess	sages he or she isn't i	ready to get yet.			
(1)	1) May first went to the movie theater				
	A. with her dad	B. with her broth	er C. at the age of	6 D. at the age of 8	
(2)	May wanted to leave	ve in the middle of	Bambi because		
	A. she got hungry B. it was a boring movie C. the movie made her feel sad				
	D. she found Bambi was not lovely				
(3)	What does the unde	erlined word "duml	bfounded" mean in	Chinese?	
	A. 惊呆的.	B. 欣慰的.	C. 羞愧的.	D. 平静的.	
(4)	Before Jenny takes	her kids to the mo	vie theater, she wil	1	
	A. make sure the r	novie theater is saf	e B. watch the mo	ovie first	
	C. tell her kids wh	at they will watch	D. ask about her k	kids' favorite	
(5)	What does Jenny w	ant to tell the read	ers?		

A. Most cartoons are not safe for kids. B. Young kids shouldn't go to the movie theater.



- C. Parents should watch the cartoons with their kids.
- D. Parents should choose movies carefully for their kids.
- There are many different places to eat in Switzerland. There are some fast-food restaurants, 4. self-service restaurants and family restaurants. There are also some nice and expensive restaurants. Choosing where to eat is an "experience".

Food is more expensive in Switzerland than that in most of other countries in Europe. It is much more expensive than in the USA. In Switzerland if you go to fast – food restaurant, you may easily spend up to 10 CHF (瑞士法郎) for hamburger, a soft drink and cup of coffee. In a family restaurant, a meal usually costs you between 15 CHF and 50 CHF. Self – service restaurants are less expensive. At a nice restaurant, one person can pay as much as 1, 000 CHF just for a bottle of wine.

In Switzerland a usual dinner always has all kinds of noodles, vegetables, meat, fish and seafood. Potatoes are used in many different ways. Vegetarian meals (素食饭菜) are also popular now. This means that salads are very popular. The most important part of dinner is the dessert. Cheese, cakes and cookies are the most popular desserts.

- What does the underlined word "self-service" mean in Chinese?
- A. 服务 B. 自助 C. 优质服务 D. 无人售货
- How is the food in Switzerland according to the second paragraph?
 - A. It tastes very good. B. It is much cheaper than most of other countries in Europe.
 - C. It is almost the most expensive in Europe.
 - D. It has the most kinds of food in Europe.
- Which is the most expensive restaurant in Switzerland?
 - A. A fast food restaurant. B. A family restaurant. C. A self service restaurant.
 - D. A nice restaurant.
- (4) What is the most important part of a Switzerland dinner?
 - A. The salad.
- B. Vegetables. C. The meat.
- D. The dessert.

- What does the passage talk about? (5)
 - A. Something about eating in Switzerland. B. Food is more expensive in Switzerland.
 - C. Vegetarian meals are popular in Switzerland. D. Good restaurants in Switzerland.

四、在生活中,我们经常会遇到一些令人不愉快的事情,应该如何解决呢?以下是网站www. fyu. com提供. 的几个问题及其解决办法,请你给予合理的配对。

5.



Problems Solutions Some people always smoke (1) A. Tell them that you need to relax after stud in public places. ying for a long time or ask your teacher for h The No. 16 bus is always lat (2) elp. B. Tell them politely to keep quiet. C. Put up posters to ask them not to litter. If Some people always drop litt (3) someone is found dropping litter, punish him er everywhere in our neighborhood. badly. Some students talk loudly in (4)D. We could say politely, "Excuse me, could the library. you please put out your cigarette? (5) My parents want me to stay E. Call the bus company and ask for the bett at home and study all day, even on weekend er service. 2. 3. 4. 5. 短文填空 Hi, boys and girls! My name is Jim. I am a (1) (report) of our school newspaper. There was a great talent show in our school hall. Many teachers and students went to (act). I thought Linda was the best act. She is a watch it. There were fifteen (2) is the best one of the music club. She played some pretty good piano player. (3) beautiful music. The nice music made me (4) comfortable and I lost myself in it. Steve and his dog were (5) (fun). They sang a cute song together, When they sang, I couldn't (6) laughing. Vera was (7) (creative) act for sure. She played the guitar upside down. But I thought . He was terrible and kept dropping the balls Dennis was the (8) he played carefully! The best performers were the math teachers. (9)They (10) a nice song. They sang pretty well, and they were really the loudest, too. Everyone had a good time there. 1. 2. 10.

6.



五、回答问题 扫码查看解析

- 7. On New Year's Day, my family decided to climb Mount Song. We hoped it could bring good luck to us for the whole year. It was cloudy in the morning. My grandparents, my parents and I had some dumplings for breakfast and then drove to Mount Song. At nine, we arrived at the foot of Mount Song and began to climb the mountain. It was cold, but we were all excited at first. We chose a road that visitors seldom took because we thought it would be fun. After two hours we found that the road conditions (路况) were getting worse. At half past twelve, we got to the top of the mountain. But it began to snow! All of us were cold and hungry. Soon we got to a small restaurant. It only sold instant noodles (方便商). One bowl of noodles was ten yuan and we had to pay for the hot water! Each of us had a bowl of noodles and gained some strength. There were no cable cars, so we had to walk down the mountain. Four hours later, we finally got to the foot of the mountain. What an unusual day!
 - (1) What did the writer's family do on New Year's Day?

	16. The second s				
(2)	How was the w	41 NT-	V!- D-		
(I)	How was the w	eather on New	Years Day	in the m	orning /
\ - /	TIOW WAS LIFE W	cather our revi	1 Cui 5 Duy		orning.

- (3) Why did they choose road that visitors seldom took?
- (4) When did they get to the top of the mountain?
- (5) How much was one bowl of noodles?

六、书面表达

8. 假如你们镇上有三家较大的饭店,请根据表格内容,写一篇80词左右的英语短文,对它们进行介绍,并给出自己的观点.

Name	Food	Price	Service
Juyou Restaurant	nicest	expensive	good
Park Restaurant	bad	cheap	not good
Manyi Restaurant	nice	cheapest	best

